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UPCOMING EVENTS 

9.20.23 - PTO School Year Kick Off Meeting   

OUR PHONE NUMBER CHANGED
You can reach us at: 

PHONE: (920) 852 - 5460 
FAX: (920) 852 - 5461

Nurse Update - Please click here for a Welcome Back letter from our School Nurse

A note from Mrs. Schmeltzer
What a great start to the school year! Students have been doing a fantastic job following
Edison expectations all while having fun! We are so happy to have your children at Edison
and are looking forward to a great year of learning and growing. 
Starting on Monday, teachers will not be coming outside to pick students up in the
morning. Support staff will be outside to help anyone who needs it. Otherwise, students are
free to enter the building when the bell rings. 

Secretary Snippets
Please make sure all information is up to date

on your Infinite Campus parent portal.

Just a reminder that anything  that comes
home  on goldenrod paper is something that
needs to be signed, reviewed and returned to

school. 

Make sure to pay your school fees. You can
pay via credit card online or cash or check in

the Edison office. 
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